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Radiocommunication Bureau (BR) 
 
 
Corrigendum 1 to 
Circular Letter 
5/LCCE/110 

23 November 2023 

 
 
To Administrations of Member States of the ITU, Radiocommunication Sector Members, 
ITU-R Associates participating in the work of Radiocommunication Study Group 5 
and ITU Academia 
 
 
Subject: Forty-fifth meeting of Working Party 5D (Geneva, 31 January – 7 February 2024) 
 
 

This Corrigendum to Circular Letter 5/LCCE/110 is to inform that in accordance with Resolution 
ITU-R 1-9 paragraph A2.2.4.1 b), recently approved by RA-23, the deadline for contributions is 
now 12 days before the beginning of a meeting.  

Please note the amended date for the deadline for contributions indicated in the table below: 

Groups Meeting date Deadline for contributions 
1600 hours UTC 

Opening session 
(Geneva time) 

Working Party 5D 31 January – 7 February 2024 Friday, 19 January 2024 Wednesday, 31 January 2024 
at 0900 hours 

Please also note that the status of texts assigned to Working Party 5D can be found on:  

https://www.itu.int/md/R23-SG05-C-0001/en  
(Document will be made available shortly) 

For further questions relating to this Corrigendum to the Circular Letter, please contact 
Mr Uwe Löwenstein, Study Group 5 Counsellor, at uwe.loewenstein@itu.int. 

Mario Maniewicz 
Director 
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